Workshop Meeting of the Livonia Town Board
Held at the Livonia Town Hall
Thursday, October 14, 2021

Supervisors present: Hass, Hiller, Kuker, Maloney and Pool

Staff present: Clerk/Treasurer Hammre, Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Fiedler, Maintenance Coordinator Berghuis,

Chairperson Hass called the meeting to order at 6:05 pm.

Maloney and Hiller reported on the discussions they had with City of Elk River Mayor Dietz, City of
Zimmerman representatives and others concerning possibly merging with the City of Zimmerman. The option
of an Orderly Annexation Agreement was also discussed. The Board discussed and agreed that a merger
would give Livonia Township more control over several issues of concern including tax rates, roads,
representation, protection of assets, and the future of township employees. The Board indicated that
protecting the interests of the Livonia Township residents is very important and a priority. Hiller/Kuker
unanimous to instruct Township Attorney Gilchrist to reach out to the City of Zimmerman Attorney and to
begin the framework for a merger with the City of Zimmerman.

Hiller and Maloney will continue to work with the City of Zimmerman.

Maloney/Hiller unanimous to adjourn at 7:22 pm.

Dated this 25" day of October 2021
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